
Birding event at Pope Beach
Sierra Nevada Alliance and bird expert Sheryl Ferguson will
host Birding in Lake Tahoe on May 28 from 8-11am at Pope
Beach.

The event is a fundraiser for the Sierra Nevada Alliance,
which is asking for a $25 suggested donation. But all are
encouraged to come so contribute what you can.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/05/birding-event-at-pope-beach/

